
News story: Flags flown at half mast
for New Zealand victims

Flags on Downing Street and Foreign Office Buildings will be flown at half
mast on Friday 15th March 2019 as a mark of respect to those who lost their
lives and all others that were affected by the attacks in New Zealand on
Friday. Flags will also be flown at half mast at overseas posts in the South
Pacific.
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